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Veterinary Inspection Charge for Transhipment Cargo at Ambarli Port-Turkey 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer 

 

 

As per The Turkish Veterinary Border Inspection law, which was enacted in 2011, the 

veterinary inspection surcharge has been implemented in Ambarlı Port,Turkey for import 

and transhipment cargo since February 17 2020. 

 

Shipments which contain products under the scope of Veterinary Application are regulated 

under directive of Ministry of Food, Agriculture and Livestock (Oficcial Gazette – Directive 

No: 28149). Charged amount for this application is updated as USD 120 per B/L under 

INE (Inspection fee export) or INI (Inspection fee Import) charge name.   

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing working with you in the future. 

Should you have any further queries, please feel free to contact your local Maersk 

representatives or visit our website (click here). 
 

 

Sincerely,  

Maersk  

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.resmigazete.gov.tr/eskiler/2011/12/20111221-10.htm
https://www.resmigazete.gov.tr/eskiler/2011/12/20111221-10.htm
https://www.maersk.com/local-information/europe/turkey/export

